04/08/2021

Press Release on the Outcomes of SlIL Board of
Directors Meeting Held on 04/08/2021

The Board of Directors (BOD) of Salam International Investment Limited (SIIL) held
its meeting on Wednesday 04/08/2021.

The BOD approved the interim consolidated semi-annual financial statements for
the period ending 30/06/2021.

The Financial Statements showed accumulated Net Profit of QAR 32,383,379
representing the equity holders of the Parent Company after excluding the non-
controlling interest. This is compared to a Net Loss of QAR (86,000,466) for the
same period in 2020.

Consequently; the Earnings per Share reached QAR 0,028 for the first half of
2021 compared to Loss per Share of QAR (0,075) for the same period in 2020.

The Consolidated Financial Statements shall be published in the local newspapers
within the next few days.

Moreover, the BOD studied potential investment opportunities in addition to
following up on the implementation of previous resolutions. The BOD conducted
evaluation of the Company’s current projects, and followed up the execution of the

plans of the subsidiaries and business units.
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ulSalam Abu-Issa
Chief Executive Officer
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Note: this text has been translated from its original Arabic equivalent which
remains the official version.
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